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Briefing Note: Community Planning Partnership Management Committee 

Update  

 

This briefing relates to the meeting of the Community Planning Partnership (CPP) 

Management Committee which was held on 30 June 2021. The briefing is for noting 
and relevant discussion. 

Summary 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Highlights 

 

Matters Arising from Area Community Planning Groups 
 

 An update was provided on the discussions which had taken place at all 4 Area 
Community Planning Groups which had been held in April/May 2021.  The 
meetings had been well attended and there had been a variety of interesting 

presentations given. 

 It was noted that the administrative arrangements for the Helensburgh and 

Lomond ACPG would now be undertaken by the Council’s Governance Team 
which would provide a consistent approach across all 4 Groups. 

 Discussion took place on how the Area Groups could contribute to the Climate 
Change Working Group as it had been highlighted that there are many examples 
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commendation.  The video was well received and provided some great images 
and took on some key themes around the use of plastics and the impact of fires 

on beaches.  The video can be viewed here Video 
 

Outcome 3 – CLD Partnership 
 

 Nicola Hackett provided an update on the work of Community Learning and 

Development (CLD) which has recently transferred to Live Argyll and a new 
strategic partnership has been formed.  CLD covers areas such as adult learning 

and literacy, youth work, family based learning and the early intervention agenda 
and wider volunteering opportunities to build capacity in Community Learning. 
 

Outcome 4 – Children and Young People 
 

 Brian Reid, Interim Head of Service for Children, Families and Justice gave a 
presentation on “The Promise”.  Following the Independent Care Review which 

had been commissioned by the First Minister to figure out how Scotland could 
love its most vulnerable children and give them the childhood they deserve “The 
Promise” was made – “We grow up, loved, safe and respected so that we realise 

our full potential”.  A suite of documents have been created which apply to a wide 
variety of areas within which change will be driven to meet this Promise. 

 The Promise Scotland Team who have been delivering the framework have now 
been commissioned by the Scottish Government to lead the implementation of the 
Promise and an initial Change Programme has now been published.  It was 

acknowledged that the CPP has a governance role in overseeing the work to keep 
“The Promise”. 

 
For further information, please contact: 

Shona Barton, Committee Manager, Argyll and Bute Council (01436) 657605 

Shona.barton@argyll-bute.gov.uk  
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